
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern; 
 
 
 
 
It gives me great pleasure as Chairman of the Edmonton Oilers to write this very positive letter 
of recommendation for Sports Time Europe. 
 
In August of 2018, we conducted the Hlinka Gretzky hockey tournament for the top eight 
countries in the world for U18.  At this tournament, there were many Scout’s from the National 
Hockey League and various other League’s from around the world.  It was the first time this 
tournament had been held in Canada for many, many years and was very successful with great 
competition and great organization. 
 
Sports Time Europe was responsible for NHL Scout’s and all other Scout’s attending.  We 
received nothing but very positive feedback from these Scout’s that were able to watch the 
best players and have all logistics taken care of for them while attending this event. 
 
I would highly recommend using Sports Time Europe for any type of International events, 
whether it be for scouting or other logistics.  Their attention to detail is very, very good and we 
certainly would look at using them again in events that the Edmonton Oilers are involved in. 
 
 
Bob Nicholson 
Chairman, Edmonton Oilers Hockey Club 
 


